HLAA
Board of Directors Meeting
8/17/22
Minutes
Members Present:  Michelle, Linda, Kelsi, Becci, Andrea
Members Absent:  Vicki, Stephanie
Call to Order:  Michelle called the meeting to order at 8:10 pm
Approval of Minutes:  Minutes from the previous meeting held on 8/3/22 were somehow only emailed to a few board members. Kelsi will re-submit to the board for approval at the next scheduled meeting. 
Treasure’s Report:  Becci emailed an updated treasure’s report to the board. The current balance is $7,432.09. There is one outstanding check for insurance totaling $384. Insurance contact has been switched from Lisa to Becci. Expenses for the fall show have not changed. 
Old Business:  Michelle is ready to order the ribbons for the fall show. She will order an additional 10 of everything needed. The awards for Best of Show and Versatility were discussed and it came down to a tote bag or a banner. It was decided that the tote bag would be a more usable item and Kelsi will reach out to the print shop for more details. The grand and reserve champion awards will either be a ribbon or a basket of mums with something showing grand and reserve. Kelsi and Becci will reach out to local garden centers to find out options. 
New Business:  Michelle will start a “sign up genius” for volunteer roles for the fall show. Kelsi will get Michelle a list of the volunteers so far. Becci will get the judge’s hotel rooms booked. The host hotel sent Kim Rogers an email stating that they bumped the reserved block of rooms from 20 to 10 because only one person has made reservations so far. Kelsi will call and email them back to discuss the issue and explain that it is much too early to make that decision. Linda has additional show numbers for the show packets (1-100) from the Co-op of Rolling Prairie, IN.  Kelsi has some left over from last year and we should have plenty. Linda volunteered to bring more obstacles for the youth open show. Linda also will look into bringing additional mum baskets to be used for decoration and maybe drawings during the show weekend. The board discussed the issue of board member Vicki Donelly’s continued absence. Despite emails of  minutes that include all meeting dates, along with email reminders and text reminders she has only been present for one single meeting since the elections. The bylaw guidelines are clear and the board unanimously voted to relieve Vicki of her position on the board. We will continue to seek an alpaca experienced member to fill the role. 
Next Meeting:  8/31/22
Adjournment:    @	1st-  Kelsi			2nd-   Linda
Kelsi Matthew
HLAA BOD Secretary


